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Official Statement 

Dear Smyrna School District community, 

It is my pleasure to announce that Mrs. Deb Judy was unanimously approved as the new Superintendent 

of the Smyrna School District. Mrs. Judy has been an invaluable member of the District and Smyrna 

community for many years. She will be leading all our Smyrna Eagles in their continuous quest for 

greatness. As she builds her plan for the future, know that I have the utmost confidence that we will 

reach new heights. I look forward to watching as she enables our staff and students to succeed. I’m 

excited to see her grow collaboration within the community. Mrs. Judy bleeds Smyrna red and is 

committed to honoring our rich history while leading us into a bright future. There is a lot of work to be 

done yet knowing you have the right leader in place makes the path more manageable. When you get 

the opportunity, please join in offering your heartfelt congratulations to Mrs. Judy. The future of the 

Smyrna School District is now and I for one couldn’t be more proud to be SSD!!! 

Sincerely, 

Christine Malec​
Smyrna School District Board President 

 

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services or activities based on race, 
color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity, 

disability or any other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. Inquiries should be directed to the 
District Superintendent. 

 


